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Dear Mr Commenville
 
We would like to object to this application being refused on several points.
 
The property is already overdeveloped.
The design will alter the street façade and needs to be looked at.
It seems that the council decision is based on the individuals rather than a good working design.
The noise and disruption to our property will once again be affected.
 
I would seriously consider the council refusing this application
 
Kind Regards

6B Hill Rise
Cuffley,
EN6 4EE




